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Jay County Hospital
ATTN: David J. Koszut

Administrator
500 W. Votaw Street
P.O. Box 1069
Portland, IN 47371

! Re: Letter Dated January 8,1985 To Amend NRC License Number 13-20329-01

Gentlemen:1

In order to complete your amendment request it will be necessary for you to
address the following items:

1. Be advised that we cannot authorize Adams County Memorial Hospital as a
location of use on both your license and on the license issued to Wells
Community Hospital since the administrative control and responsibility of
licensed material must be maintained under one institutions' license.

Since Adams County Memorial Hospital is currently a location of use on
Wells Community Hospital's license (13-17115-02), we cannot authorize that
location of use on your license until Wells Comunity Hospital requests an
amendment to their license to remove Adams County Memorial Hospital as a
place of use f ar licensed materials.

Note that you need to discuss this situation with Wells Comunity Hospital
and determine which hospital may best service Adams County Memorial Hospital
and proceed with your licensing action from there.

2. In order to authorize your institution to transfer materials to Wells
Community Hospital requires an exemption from the regulations contained
in 35.14(b) of 10 CFR Part 35. Specifically, Wells Community Hospital
must request an amendment to their license to receive materials from Jay
County Hospital (not a radiopharmaceutical supplier licensed under

I
Section 32.72 of 10 CFR Part 32). Be advised that the use of licensed 1

materials at day County Hospital and Wells Community Hospital (both NRC
licensees) must remain administratively seoarate, and we cannot authorize two
NRC licensees to use materials within the same facilities.
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If you have any questions or require clarification on any of the information stated
above, you may contact us at (312) 790-5625.

We will continue our review of your application upon receipt of this information.
Please reply _in duplicate, within 30 days, and refer to Control Number 78095.

Since rely,

Original Signed By
Patricia J. Whiston
Materials Licensing Section

Enclosure: 10 CFR Parts 32 and 35
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